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BROOKDALE BULLETIN     

13th January 2023 

        Brookdale Primary School’s Weekly Newsletter 

BPS Vision Statement 

‘Inspiring, engaging and nurturing our children to achieve 

and flourish as citizens of today and the future.’ 

      ONLINE SAFETY      

Children of all ages enjoy using  
technology. We now see young  
children going online to play games, 
talk to family, watch videos and even 
learn to use voice enabled tech like 
Alexa and Siri to find out about their 
world. 

Here you will find 8 top tips that you 
can put in place at home to help keep 
your youngest children safe online. 

Golden Table Awards 

F2 -  Alexandria Spall 

Year 1 - Ella Quirk 

Year 2 - Adam Peers 

Year 3 - Xavi Thind 

Year 4 -  Kaitlyn Davies 

Year 5 - Josh Walker 

Year 6 - Archie Dowd 

Stars of the Week 

Early Years - Henry Mortensen 

F2 -  Logan Maddocks 

Year 1 - Marcus Gray 

Year 2 - Jack Anson 

Year 3 - Alba Smith 

Year 4 -  Maya Hesketh 

Year 5 - Lucia Kleven 

Year 6 - Bradley Philips 

Values and Growth  

Mindset Award Winners 

Early Years—Finlay Jones 

F2 -  Hallie Barnes 

Year 1 - Sienna Hesketh 

Year 2 - Marcus Minks 

Year 3 - Henry Allen 

Year 4 -  Isaac Watts 

Year 5 - Florence Cookson 

Year 6 - Isobel Shone 

Attendance  

 
Good attendance at school is very  
important. If you are not here, you can’t 
learn! We aim to have an attendance  
percentage of 98% or above. 
The table below shows you the  
attendance percentage this week: 

Next School Week 

Wednesday 18th January  

•Year 5&6 Chess Club—3.15pm-4.15pm 

•KS1 Gym Club—3.30pm—4.30pm 

Thursday 19th January  

•Cross Country Practice—3.15pm-4.15pm 

Friday 20th January   

•Celebration assembly -  2:35 pm 

Parents of children who have been  notified that 

they are receiving awards are invited to attend.   

  

F2 97.1 

Year 1 97.9 

Year 2 99.6 

Year 3 99.1 

Year 4 98.4 

Year 5 97.6 

Year 6 98.9 

Whole School 98.4 

https://www.childnet.com/help-and-advice/keeping-young-children-safe-online/
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BROOKDALE BISTRO 
Lunchtime Menu for Week Beginning Monday 16th January  
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Brookdale Primary School’s Weekly Newsletter 

Click here to go to our website for the full menu 

https://www.brookdaleprimaryschool.co.uk/serve_file/10590638

